
Subject: Re: Win98 support
Posted by mr_ped on Mon, 03 Mar 2008 21:08:54 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I don't think you should get rid of Win98 because of Vista bug, but just because it is pointless
(except your commercial application) and I prefer single good solution without compromises.
Besides that I don't care about MS Windows at all. 

And I wonder how often you need to improve that application, so if you can't afford to split U++
and work on those Win98 applications with current upp (if the updates are very sparse), and drop
non-unicode completely from future versions of upp for new applications.
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